

THE BLUEPRINT

THE BLUE MOUNTAINS SCHOOL'S NEWSLETTER

May 2025

Dear Parents, Teachers, Students and Staff Members,

The Newsletter Committee brings to you the 3rd edition of the BMS Newsletter, "The Blue Print". This Newsletter will keep you updated of the events at BMS. So stay tuned!

Deepshikha

Editor and Teacher In-Charge, Newsletter

THE ULTIMATE TEAM SPORT - CRICKET

When I went for the cricket match I bowled out Tinku Sir by taking his catch. As a batter I made 20 runs but I did not bowl. It was a lovely match, sadly we got the 3rd place but we had a lot of fun.

Akshay, Grade 4

VISION IS THE ART OF SEEING WHAT IS INVISIBLE TO OTHERS

At Gallery One Two, we got to paint. They told us how they got the name gallery One Two, because it was a public toilet 10 years ago. It was all about climate change. We had to make our own green and red paint. To make the green paint we had to crush fresh, green leaves by adding salt to the leaves and pound it well so we get green liquid. Nihal and I got the 2nd hardest painting to do. In between we had brownies

and lemon cake and tea. After the break, there was a story session with an author named Jenny. After the session we finished our painting and returned to school.

Nuvaan, Grade 8









FACE THE SUNSHINE AND THE SHADOWS WILL FALL BEHIND YOU-WALT WHITMAN

Yellow Day celebration on 28th April organized by Diana, Jesvini and Nevatha was a bright, vibrant, and joyful experience for all the children in first step. Dressed beautifully in shades of yellow, the kids lit up the back lawn with their cheerful smiles and energy. They carried their favorite yellow toys and spoke so sweetly about them, expressing their thoughts in their own early language, which made the moment even more heartwarming. It was wonderful to see their growing confidence and communication skills. The colourful decorations, sunny weather, and lively atmosphere made it a truly fun-filled day. The activities helped foster creativity, expression, and a deeper understanding of colours, making it a memorable event for everyone.

Diana Kingston







DOWN THE MEMORY LANE

We were visited by our alumni Dr. Gopichand and his family who attended BMS in 1963.



A SESSION FOR TEACHERS

On 9^{th} April, Ms. Sonia Ghalian organized a session for BMS teachers in which the teachers were seen participating enthusiastically.





MUSEUMS-WORMHOLES TO OTHER WORLDS

We started from school at about 9.15 am and reached the museum at 10.30 am. First we were greeted by Mr. Vignesh in the museum. There were many artifacts on display. He first explained about them and then we asked questions. We also watched a short video.

Shreyansh and Neyah, Grade 5

LAURELS AND ACCOLADES

An in house cricket tournament was held on 8 April. Here are the teams beaming with pride showcasing their trophies:







The students participating in the MUN club were given their certificates.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Here is a glimpse of upcoming activities:

- ❖ The Board exams for IGCSE, AS and A level students are continuing in the month of May. Our best wishes are with them.

Our Photographers for this issue were:

Ms. Madhunisha R. (Class Teacher of Grade 4, Maths Teacher for primary school and English Teacher for Grade 1)

Mr. Nelson N. (Class Teacher of Grade 8, Biology teacher for grades 6-AS level)

Ms. Diana K. (Class Teacher of 3+ and 4+)

Ms. Sonia Ghalian

Any student, teacher or staff member who wants to contribute an article, puzzle, story, poem, joke, drawing, work of calligraphy or any other creative spark originated from their mind, can submit it to the Newsletter Teacher in-charge, **Ms. Deepshikha**, or any of the English teachers. Our talent corner eagerly awaits your submissions.

Hope your weeks ahead are filled with happiness and laughter. ☺

The Newsletter Committee, BMS Ooty